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December 14, 2023  

  

  

AASHE  
Attn: STARS manager  
2401 Walnut Street #102  

Philadelphia, PA 19103  
  

To whom it may concern,  
  

This is a letter to confirm that I have reviewed Northern Arizona University’s submission 

to the Sustainability Tracking, Assessment, and Rating System (STARS) in full, and all 
identified inconsistencies have been addressed.  
  

Please contact me at 614-353-6034 or alexander.davis@asu.edu if you have any 

questions or concerns.  
  

Best regards,  
 

  
Alex Davis 
Assistant Director 

University Sustainability Practices 
Arizona State University 
  

  

cc:       Dayna Cook 

           501 E Pine Knoll Dr. 
            Flagstaff, AZ 86011 


